
GIFT TEAM NEWSLETTER 

In class this week... 

This week in Year 4 Max, Nuala, Myles and Niamh told the GIFT 

Team about how they have been learning about the gifts that God 

has given to us like knowledge, courage and lots more.  

In Year 5 they have been writing a letter to Rishi Sunback all about 
equality. Flo was especially intrigued as well as this Arianna told 

us it was very interesting learning about Gaudium Et Spas.  

Year 6 acted out what happened before the Holy Spirit came and 
after it came we also wrote letters to our families to tell then we 
were going to spread the word of God.  

Prayer of the Week 

Father God, 

We praise you for your honour, glory and 

righteousness. Bless the King to rule over our 

nation as you do, with love and kindness for all.  

King Jesus,  

Just as you came to Earth to point people to 

God, may the coronation of King Charles help 

others to encounter you. May the King lead 

people in your ways.  

Holy Spirit,  

Fill King Charles with your justice and mercy, 

bringing peace through his reign. 

Amen  

Fifth Sunday of Easter —Sunday 7th May 2023 

This week’s editors are Tilda, Elise, Ethan and Hepzibah.   

We hope you enjoyed our newsletter. From the GIFT Team. 

Sunday’s Gospel 

Reflection 

Learning and growing together through prayer, belief and love. 

Sunday’s Gospel Reflection 

John 14:1-12 

Jesus tells His Disciples that He will prepare a place for them in His 

Father’s house and declaring Himself as the way, the truth, and the 

life. He also tells them that those who believe in Him will do greater 

works than He has done, and promises to send them the Holy Spirit 

to guide them.  

 

https://young-catholics.com/scripture-reading/?en=522&rp=5522

